
Organised by:
Conveyancing Practice Subcommittee

“Welcoming 2019 with Glimpses from the Past”

Afternoon High Tea
Date: 10 Jan 2019 (Thurs)
Time: 3:30 pm – 6:30 pm
Venue: 2pm Lounge, 

G Hotel Kelawai



CPC 8/18
Dated 17 Dec 2018

I would like to register for the event (all fields must be completed):

Name: _________________________________________________________________

Member of the Bar (BC Membership No.): ___________________________________ /

Pupil in Chambers (Petition No.): ___________________________________________

E-mail Add: _____________________________________________________________

Name of Firm/Organisation: _______________________________________________

Address: _______________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________

Tel No: ______________________________ Fax No: ___________________________

Date: __________________________________________________________________

Signature: ______________________________________________________________

Payment options:
(1) Direct deposit to Public Bank Berhad (Account: 3060545211); or
(2) Cheque or bank draft, payable to “Penang Bar Committee”; or
(3) Cash payment, at the Penang Bar Secretariat.

All payments must be made in advance of the event, and include all bank charges.
Registration must be accompanied with payment to guarantee your place.

• Places are limited and registration is on a first-come, first-served basis.
• Cancellations must be made in writing. There will be no refunds for cancellations

made after 7 Jan 2019 (Mon) but substitutions are allowed.
• The organiser reserves the right to modify, cancel or postpone the event, should

circumstances arise that make such action necessary.
• Please direct all correspondence (including completed registration forms) and

enquiries to:
Leena Chandrabala 

(T: 04-263 5977 / F: 04-264 5977 / secretariat@penangbar.org)

The personal information that you provide to the Penang Bar Committee, whether
now or in the future, may be used, recorded, stored, disclosed or otherwise processed
by or on behalf of the Penang Bar Committee for the purposes of facilitation and
organisation of this event, research and audit, and maintenance of a participant
database for the promotion of this event, and such ancillary services as may be
relevant.

Issued by:
Zemilah Binti Mohd Noor
Chairperson
Conveyancing Practice Subcommittee

As places are limited, this event is limited to the first 70 registrants on a first-come, first-served basis

“Welcoming 2019 with Glimpses from the Past”
10 Jan 2019 (Thurs)

3:30pm – 6:30pm (Registration from 3:00pm)

The Penang Bar Conveyancing Practice Subcommittee is organising an 
Afternoon High-Tea with eminent senior members of the Bar who will share 

their experiences on the good old days of legal practice.

Welcoming Remarks by
Zemilah Mohd Noor
Chairperson, Conveyancing Practice
Subcommittee

Address by
T Tharumarajah
Penang Bar Chairman

Speakers for the day:
• Tan Sri Khalid Ahmad Bin

Sulaiman
• Mohideen Abdul Kader
• Charles Ong Chye Lee
• Dato’ Mahinder Singh Dulku
• David Khaw Ewe Seng
• Ho Sen Feek
• Dato’ Rhina Bhar

Afternoon Tea is served throughout the event with free flow of tea and coffee.
Price per person: RM30-00 (payable to “PENANG BAR COMMITTEE”


